Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 1:03 PM

To: ‘wnelsen@encompasses.net'

Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: SX-17-00018

Attachments: SX-17-00018 Mclnnes Exemption Letter Signed.pdf

Good Morning,

Attached is the shoreline exemption letter for SX-17-00018. A paper copy has also been sent to you via USPS. Please let
me know if you have any further questions.

Thank you,

Chelsea Penner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us




